
  

Notice of Possible Quorum 
 

Crescent Lake District Board of Commissioners 
Saturday, May 20 @ 9:00 a.m. 

 
Where:  Crescent Town Hall 

 

 
It is possible that a quorum of District Board of Commissioners will be at this meeting as members of the Crescent Lake 
Association.  It is possible that information on the Lake District’s efforts will be shared with other members. The District 
Board will not take any formal actions at this meeting.   
 
 
 

This meeting notice complies with Wisconsin State Statue Chapter 985 and was physically posted in three (3) locations.  This Meeting Notice was submitted for 
posting to the Oneida County Courthouse and the Town of Crescent.  Meeting notices are also published on the CLD website at www.crescentlakedistrict.com.    
Additional information on a specific agenda item may be obtained by contacting CLD Secretary, Maria Rudesill at 608-341-0121.  
 
News Media Notified via Mail/Fax/E-mail 
Northwoods River News   The Lakeland Times   North Star Journal   WJFW TV Channel 12    
NRG Media    WRJO Radio   Tomahawk Leader   WXPR Radio  
WJJQ Radio 
 
Pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act reasonable accommodations will be provided for qualified individuals with disabilities upon request. 
Wisconsin Open Meeting Law, and provisions under §Chapter 33 of the Wisconsin State Statutes governing lake district meetings, apply to this meeting.  

 

http://www.crescentlakedistrict.com/

